
INSPIRE-SHE 

         Date- 16.01.2017 

NOTICE FOR PROVISIONALLY SELECTED 2014 BATCH INSPIRE-SCHOLARS 

The Inspire Division sent the Provisional offer letter to selected scholars of 

2014 batch in December-2015. Based on the offer letter some of the scholars 

uploaded their required documents (i.e. AADHAR linked SBI Bank Account 

Details with no limit, BSc First Year Mark Sheet and Performance Report) as 

mentioned in the offer letter but few of the scholars didn’t upload on their 

portal till now. So last date for uploading the above mentioned documents is 

31st March 2017. No documents will be accepted after due date i.e. 31st March 

2017.  

Those who had already uploaded the documents please ignore the 

notification. 
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